

JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM

STATE OF MICHIGAN OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR LANSING

JOHN D. CHERRY, JR. LT. GOVERNOR

July 31, 2008

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk City of Ann Arbor 100 North Fifth Avenue P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry and City Council members:

Thank you for contacting me to share a copy of your resolution in support of the Divided We Fail Campaign to provide affordable health care programs to all Americans.

I am always pleased to receive input from our locally elected officials on the issues that impact their communities. Please be assured that I will keep your resolutions in mind as I continue to work on increasing access to affordable health care programs.

I appreciate that you took the time to share your thoughts with me about this issue.

Sincerely y

Forernoi

G:CSD/jw